WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
DECEMBER 1, 2014

CHAIRMAN PAUL HALEY CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE
KELLY ROOM AT THE TOWN HALL. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS WERE PRESENT:
PAUL HALEY, CHAIRMAN; KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; ROBERT
BRINKMANN, CLERK; AND JACK SHEEHAN, ALTERNATE MEMBER.

A DISCUSSION ENSUED REGARDING THE REVALUATION AND CYCLICAL
INSPECTIONS.

NEW GROWTH FIGURES WERE REVIEWED.

TIE BOARD DISCUSSED INFORMATION TO BE PRESENTED THIS BEVENING TO THE
BUDGET COMMITTEE AND BEFORE THE COUNCIL,

THE BOARD ATTENDED THE BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING AT 6:30 P.M, AND
THEN THE COUNCIL MEETING AT 7:40 P.M.

AFTER THE HEARING THE BOARD RECONVENED IN THE KELLY ROOM,
THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE DETERMINED AT A LATER TIME.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR, SPELLMAN, SECONDED BY MR. BRINKMANN “T0O
ADJOURN” AT 8:35P.M.

ROBERT BRINKMANN
CLERK



